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TO:   DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS  

DISTRICT MATERIALS AND RESEARCH ENGINEERS  

FROM: David A. Sadler, P.E., Director, Office of Construction 

Timothy J. Ruelke, P.E., Director, Office of Materials 

COPIES: Courtney Drummond, Bob Burleson, Amy Tootle, Jim Warren, Nick Finch, Rafiq 

Darji

SUBJECT: TRAFFIC LEVEL SUBSTITUTIONS OF ASPHALT MIXES: 
SPECIFICATION 334-3.2.1 AND SPECIFICATION 334-1.2 

The July 2017 Workbook allows traffic level substitutions that in some cases are greater than the 
one traffic level increase permitted in previous workbooks, provided they are at no additional 
cost to the Department.  The July 2017 Workbook also allows the same traffic level and binder 
type used in the mainline to be placed in the shoulders regardless of whether it exceeds the traffic 
level substitutions listed in the July 2017 Workbook, provided it is at no additional cost to the 
Department. 

This memorandum serves as blanket approval to process a $0.00 Specification change, if 
requested by the Contractor, and should be attached to the Work Order or Supplemental 
Agreement used to document the change.  

The Specification language included with this memo should be attached to the Work Order 
or Supplemental Agreement. 

For questions regarding this memo, please contact Rich Hewitt (386) 943-5305 or Howie 
Moseley at (352) 955-2905. 

DAS/TJR/RMH 



SUBARTICLE 334-1.2 is deleted and the following substituted: 

SUBARTICLE 334-3.2.1 is deleted and the following substituted: 


		2017-11-13T09:02:24-0500
	David A Sadler


		2017-11-13T11:39:46-0500
	Howard L Moseley




